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My Fellow Knights 

 It’s been a while since we’ve had a newsletter or meeting. Hopefully after 

May 15 things will get closer to normal. As you are aware, election of officers takes 

place June and the names of candidates must be submitted to the council in May.  

The meetings may resume in June and I hope to see everyone there 

The candidates are: 

Chaplain   Father David Holloway    

Grand Knight     Bob Slusher 

Deputy Grand Knight    Bob Wilson 

Chancellor    Stephen Hollo 

Treasurer     Tom Hall 

Recorder     Mike Sweetland 

Advocate     John Neger 

Financial Secretary    Greg Marquardt 

Inside Guard     Ray Stockman 

Outside Guard    Warren Olsen 

3 Year Trustee    Jerry Kirchener 

2 Year Trustee    Mark Petersen 

1 Year Trustee    Mike Sweetland 
  

 

 

Teach us what you want us to learn from this pandemic. Please help us to not take 

our fear and lack of control out on those around us and show us how to be patient 

as the world heals. In these days of sickness, give us the wisdom to draw nearer to 

you. 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 Mary Day 
President 

 
 

As always we are helping Knights help 

others, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

             
 
 

 
 

Good of the Order 

Tom Lyndon 
 
 

If any members need to be on Good of the Order  
Please notify the Grand Knight or Bernie Lillig  

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

Brother 

Knights -Ladies 

Below is the cost for each size:  

 

Jackets (Knights of Columbus Logo on back)  
 

S – XL   $46.00 

2XL  $48.00 

3XL  $50.00 

 

Ladies shirt (No pocket – St. Theresa Logo on front 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $22.00 

2XL  $24.00 

3XL  $26.00 

4XL  $28.00 

 

Men’s shirt (Knights of Columbus Logo on front above pocket 

embroidered)  

 

S – XL   $24.00 

2XL  $26.00 

3XL  $28.00 

4XL  $30.00 

 

 

Ed Columbus 

4807 Appleton 

Kansas City, Mo 64133 

816-810-2446 

edcolumbus@aol.com 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, 
Council 4962 Memorial Wreath Sale 
which was to take place in May, 2020 
has been cancelled.   
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 

Thomas Gerard McNamara, Sr., 74, of Kansas City, died Feb. 14 at St. Joseph Medical Center. 
 
Tom entered the U.S. Marine Corps shortly after graduation from Lillis High School in 1951. Upon return 
from the military he apprenticed for four years at Ashcraft Printing, Inc., where he was employed for 38 
years as a Lithographer. In 1957 Tom married Louwana Ann Shortino, and the couple moved to Raytown, 
where they lived for 40 years. Tom was a member of Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church, where he was 
an usher, member and officer of the Holy Name Society, member and officer of the Men's Club, member 
and officer of the school Athletic Association, United Catholic Credit Union Board member and officer, and 
on many other church committees. He was an active parent at O'Hara High School, and president of the 
Booster Club for two terms. He was a lifetime member of the Knights of Columbus Council No. 4962. After 
retirement, Tom moved to Teetering Rocks Villas, where he was a marshal at Teetering Rocks Golf Course 
and an avid golfer. Tom was passionate about coaching - a span that surpassed 35 years. He was one of 
the founders of the intramural basketball league in the 1960s at Our Lady of Lourdes, coached a Lourdes 
school team each year for more than 12 years in the Parochial League, where he was vice-president in 
charge of basketball for eight years. He coached 3&2 baseball and received a 20-year patch. He also 
coached Raytown Girls Softball for several years. He was also a basketball and baseball official for many 
years. 

 

 

Thomas 

Gerald 

McNamara 

It is with sadness to report that three of our Brother Knights have lost their wives this past 

few months 

 

John Neger’s wife, Peggy, passed away February 27, 2020 after 55 years of marriage. 

  

Henry Michaels’ wife, Margaret (known as Peggy), passed away March 23, 2020 after 62 

years of marriage. 

  

Ed Herman, Past Grand Knight of our Council, lost his wife, Elaine, April 23, 2020 after 

50 years of marriage. 

 

Please remember our Brother Knights and their wives in your prayers. 
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For May 

10     Mother’s Day 
25     Newsletter Deadline 
25     Memorial Day 
 

By:  Bernie Lillig 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic – all activities for 
Council 4962 has been cancelled for the month of 
May.  Hopefully, the Council can resume normal 
operations in June.  There will be no hard copy 
distribution of this newsletter in May.   I have also 
placed my transfer from Council 4962 to Our Lady of 
Presentation Council on HOLD.  I will continue as the 
Council’s Newsletter Editor for the foreseeable 
future.   
 

Stay Safe 


